
From: Anu Gary
To: Barbara Pate
Cc: Anu Gary; Monica English; Wayne Dyess
Subject: FW: <EXTERNAL> RE: BCC Policy - Triple B Convenience Store, Inc.
Date: Friday, December 20, 2019 2:01:53 PM
Importance: High

Barbara, please include this email from Mr. Brill’s attorney, Mr. Jon Archer, to the agenda item going

to the January 14th work session.  Mr. Brill is asking for the Commission to waive its policy to allow
for the public hearing to be set for his ABC license request, prior to him having his ADPH permit in
place. 
 
Anu Gary
Baldwin County Commission
Administrative Services Manager
312 Courthouse Square, Ste. 12
Bay Minette, AL 36507
(251) 580-2564 office
 
 
 

From: Jon Archer <associate@jbplaw.com> 
Sent: Friday, December 20, 2019 12:13 PM
To: Anu Gary <AGary@baldwincountyal.gov>
Subject: <EXTERNAL> RE: BCC Policy - Triple B Convenience Store, Inc.
 
Ms. Gary,            
                Thank you for speaking with me regarding (Ms. Judy Brill’s) Triple B Convenience Store,
Inc.’s ABC application and the needed County Commission approval. As we discussed, the building is
currently under construction and we anticipate having the CO and Food Permit for the convenience
store around February 1, 2020 which is when the applicant is planning to open the store. The
applicant would like to begin the advertising process for the County Commission approval of the ABC
application so that the ABC will be able to issue the ABC license in time for the planned opening.
However the County’s policy does not allow the application to be set on the Commission agenda
until the Food Permit has been issued, and because there is a three-week advertising period, this will
cause a substantial delay in the opening of the store. Therefore, the applicant respectfully requests
that the Commission set the ABC application approval on its agenda so that the advertising of the
application can begin as soon as possible. It is understood that an alcohol license cannot be issued
until the Food Permit has been issued and the applicant will provide a copy of the Food Permit to the
County as soon as it is issued.  
                You mentioned an upcoming work session and the applicant or I will be happy to attend to
request the same and to answer any questions that the Commission may have. I can be reached on
my cell phone at any time if anyone or any Commissioner has any questions. 251-978-4432.  Thank
you.
 

From: Anu Gary <AGary@baldwincountyal.gov> 
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Sent: Friday, December 20, 2019 11:23 AM
To: associate@jbplaw.com
Subject: BCC Policy
 
 
 
Anu Gary
Baldwin County Commission
Administrative Services Manager
312 Courthouse Square, Ste. 12
Bay Minette, AL 36507
(251) 580-2564 office
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